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CIRCULAR TO ALL CHAMBERS

5 November 2014 Circ. 9 of 2014

Directions Questionnaires

Following recent changes to the Civil Procedure Rules, the Registry will, as from the 10
November 2014, be issuing Notices of Proposed Allocations to Track in accordance with
CPR 26.3.

Parties will now have to comply with the requirements set out in the relevant Notice of
Proposed Allocation and file and serve the appropriate Directions Questionnaires.

Directions Questionnaires have been adapted for use in Gibraltar and copies will be available
from the Supreme Court Registry. All Chambers will be sent copies of these by email in pdf
format.

We would also take this opportunity to inform practitioners that any Small Claims matter will
now be given an Ordinary action number and dealt with in the Small Claims Track. The use
of Small Claims Jurisdiction numbering and other SCJ references will be discontinued.

Liam Yeat
Registrar



